
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

 

I am writing this letter in support of the CCAG memo in regards to Agenda Item 5c. I do not support a hemp pilot 

program in Mendocino County for all of the many reasons cited in the memo. Please reconsider this item that will 

severely impact legal cannabis growers in the county.  

 

Sincerely, 

Ellen DeWitt  

 


